
City of Grand Forks, BC 

April 21, 2022 

 

To Grand Forks City Council: 

Please accept this letter as an application for the permission to setup a Patio in front of the Board Room 
Café located at 353 Market Ave. We wish to utilize the 4 diagonal parking spaces located on Market Ave, 
directly in front of our building. The period of time requested is from May 15, 2022 to October 15, 2022 
(approximately). I have attached a picture of our patio for your consideration. We will indemnify the city 
with our insurance provider, as we have done in the past. 

It has shown that with the addition of the patio it increased our sales and profit which allowed us to 
remain open during those difficult times of flood and Covid. The support to our business and other 
businesses located downtown, often times go unappreciated… but not in this case.  

Thank you councillors for your support.  

Alf Him 

The Board Room Café 
250-443-9240 


